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NOTIFICATION TO NON-GOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATIONS 

 

The Nairobi work programme (NWP) mandated event on Monitoring, Evaluation and Learning 

(MEL) systems for all adaptation actions and support, including transformational adaptation 

 

14 November 2024 

 

I am pleased to notify non-governmental organizations (NGOs) that the Nairobi work programme 

mandated event on Monitoring, Evaluation and Learning (MEL) systems for all adaptation actions 

and support, including transformational adaptation, will take place during the 29th session of the 

Conference of the Parties (COP 29) in Baku, the Republic of Azerbaijan, on Thursday, 14 November 2024 

from 13:00 to 15:00 (GST/UTC+4) at MR 04 in Zone C of the Baku Stadium. This event is open to all 

COP 29 registered participants.1 

 

Organized under the guidance of the Chair of the Subsidiary Body for Scientific and Technological 

Advice (SBSTA), this event offers a valuable opportunity for experts, Parties and stakeholders to deepen 

their understanding of and explore ways to strengthen MEL systems for adaptation actions and support, 

including transformational adaptation. Participants will: 

• Enhance their understanding of MEL systems; 

• Exchange experiences in tracking the progress and impact of adaptation actions and support, 

including transformational adaptation; 

• Identify opportunities to strengthen MEL systems. 

 

Further details, including agenda of the event will be available on a dedicated webpage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1 The event was mandated by the Subsidiary Body for Scientific and Technological Advice (SBSTA) at its 58 th session 

(FCCC/SBSTA/2023/4) for the secretariat to organize an event on monitoring, evaluation and learning systems for all adaptation 

actions and support, including transformational adaptation under the Nairobi work programme (See FCCC/SBSTA/2023/4, para 

24(h)). 

Distribution: Non-governmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the 

Parties. 

https://unfccc.int/event/nairobi-work-programme-event-on-monitoring-evaluation-and-learning-systems-for-adaptation-and
https://unfccc.int/documents/630916
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To participate, kindly RSVP here by Friday, 1 November 2024. For further questions regarding 

the event, please contact Li Yoo and the secretariat team at LYoo@unfccc.int and nwp@unfccc.int. 

 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

(signed by) 

 

 Youssef Nassef 

 Director 

 Adaptation division  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rRJsKmpAM0-2hveP9YIiCI8EdqJymARBp3uvOQAz2VBUMEpZQ01FMDJBTVJQVEIwNUFMRlpHUUJaUyQlQCN0PWcu
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